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Thought for the Week 
Gospel Value- Integrity 
Catholic Virtue-Hope 

Thank you 
Thank you so much for your support so far this year. The children have worked very hard throughout this 
week and are getting used to our new routines. 
It was lovely to see those of you who could attend at our Year 1 Meet the Teacher Meeting last week. If 
you were unable to attend the powerpoint that was presented will be uploaded to the school website for 
you to read. 
As mentioned at the meeting, on Wednesday 17th September, we issued our first Oxford reading Owl 
books for our class. New books were issued that are pitched at your child’s reading level. We ask that you 
make use of this online resources, as every week, a new book will be issued. (I put both the books that 
your child has worked on this week as we didn’t issue any books last week.) If you have any issues 
accessing these materials, please let myself or Mrs Axten know and we will aim to solve any problems. 
Reminders: 

1. Please remember that we have PE lessons on Mondays and Fridays so on these days the children will need 
to wear PE kits suitable for the weather. 

2. Please remember that Wednesday is book changing day every week. Please bring the book bags in this day 
so that we can issue the RWI book along with 2 reading for pleasure books from our class library, chosen 
by the children.  

3. Please note that we will be continuing to learn about toys this half term in History so if you have any toys 
that you or your parents played with as children, a request will be going out for us to borrow these over 
the coming weeks. 

4. In RHE next week, our session is called, ‘Clean and Healthy-My Body’ 
Children will learn: 

 That our bodies are good and we need to look after them 
 What constitutes a healthy lifestyle, including physical activity, dental health and healthy eating 
 The importance of sleep, rest and recreation for our health 
 How to maintain personal hygiene 

5. Please note there is a timetable change. Relationships and Health Education (RHE) lessons will now take 
place on Fridays. Art and DT will now be taught on a Tuesday. 

Home Learning Tasks 
Reading Times Table Rock 

Stars 
Spelling 



 

Please read at 
least 5x over the 
week. 
We read daily 
with the children 
in their Read 
Write Inc. 
sessions and 
together with 
reading at home 
5 times a week, 
this will have a 
great impact of 
reading progress 
throughout the 
year. 
We thank you for 
your support. 

Please complete 
at least 15 
minutes of TTRS. 
Please note that 
with access to 
Times Table Rock 
Stars, we would 
like you to look at 
counting in 10s 
and the 10s times 
table with the 
children. We 
Count in 10s in 
class and this will 
be a good starting 
point for our Year 
1 children. 

Every week we will be sending home spellings 
for you to go through with your child. These are 
words that will aid your child in their 
composition of sentences and are frequently 
used words. We will have an assessment of the 
spelling of these words in class on a weekly 
basis so please do practise with your child. The 
more the children practise, the more confident 
they will become. Thank you for your co-
operation. 

Autumn Week 3 Spellings 

be 

me 

she 

and 

of 
 


